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Secretary of the Commission
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Docketing and Service Branch
Gentlemen:

On occasion during the course of our business Macro Corporation has
need to refer to various of the NRC Regulatory Guides. At the moment we
have need to examine Regulatory Guide 1.64, "Quality Assurance
Requirements for the Design of Nuclear Power Plants". I feel that our -
needs will be restricted to guides in division 1 - Power Reactors.

Would you please advise me regarding prices and ordering procedures fer
those items.

Very truly yours,
MACRQ“CORPORATION

Ml Niseeg

William T. Wynne, PJE.
Principal Engineery
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